MITCHELL LAW JONATHAN F. MITCHELL

Mitchell Law PLLC
111 Congress Avenue, Suite 400

March 31, 2023

Mayor Audrey Jaramillo

171-A State Road 344
Edgewood, New Mexico 87015
ajaramillo@edgewood-nm.gov

Dear Ms. Jaramillo:

I understand that the town of Edgewood is considering whether to adopt an ordinance that
would require compliance with federal abortion laws and authorize private civil actions
against those who violate those federal statutes.

I commit to you that Mitchell Law PLLC will offer to represent the town of Edgewood, at
no cost to the city or its taxpayers, in any litigation that results from a decision to enact this
ordinance.

Please do not hesitate to call or e-mail me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
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JoNATHAN F. MITCHELL
Mitchell Law PLLC






